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MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 

 

CONTRACT 2021.03 

 

BRIDGE REPAIRS 3 LOCATIONS 

BENNETT ROAD UNDERPASS MILE 68.6 

GROVE STREET UNDERPASS MILE 83.7 

ROUTE 9 UNDERPASS MILE 86.1 

 

 

QUESTIONS 

The following are questions submitted to the Maine Turnpike Authority in writing.  The answers 

to the questions are noted.  Bidders shall utilize this information in preparing their bid. 

Question 1: Note number 11 under General Traffic Notes, sheet 3, calls for message boards each 

side of the bridge or as directed by the resident.  Message boards are incidental to the 

MOT item.  The note is a bit vague and leaves the number of message boards up to the 

resident.  How many boards are required for each bridge location? 

Answer: At Bennett Road, a VMS will be required on each side of the bridge from 2 weeks 

before the closure until the bridge is reopened to traffic. (2 total for this location.) 

At Route 9, a VMS will be required on each side of the bridge from 2 weeks before the 

change to one-way alternating traffic until both traffic lanes are reopened to traffic.  

Further, a VMS will be required on mainline, both northbound and southbound, to alert 

of construction activities for the duration of construction at this bridge. (4 total for this 

location.) 

At Grove Street, a VMS will be required on each side of the bridge from 2 weeks before 

the closure until the bridge is reopened to traffic.  Further, a VMS will be required on 

mainline in the southbound direction to alert of construction activities while the girder 

repairs are being done. (3 total for this location.) 

The location of each VMS shall be as directed by the Resident. 
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The total number of pages included with this addendum is two (2). 

 

All bidders are requested to acknowledge the receipt of the Addendum No. 3 by signing below and 

faxing this sheet to Nathaniel Carll, Purchasing Department, Maine Turnpike Authority at 

207-871-7739. Bidders are also required to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 3 on Page P-6 

of the bid package. 

 

    

Business Name 

 

 

Print Name and Title 

 

 

Signature 

 

 

Date 

 

 

May 19, 2021 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 

 

 

 

 

Nathaniel Carll 

Purchasing Department 

Maine Turnpike Authority 

 


